**From:** Heslerton Parish Council **Sent:** 04 November 2020 13:33

To: Alan Goforth

Subject: RE: 20/000703/MFUL

#### Afternoon

It would appear that the councillors have got the numbers transposed in their minds. The reduction to 47 vans is acceptable to them.

Regards Chris Adnitt Clerk to Heslerton Parish Council

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Alan Goforth

Sent: 03 November 2020 16:29 To: Heslerton Parish Council Cc: Development Management Subject: RE: 20/000703/MFUL

Use of land for the siting of 47no. static holiday accommodation units for year round use with improved access road

Dear Mr Adnitt,

Please can I ask for clarification on the latest response from the Parish Council on the above planning application. The re-consultation relates to a reduction in the number of proposed static caravans from 65 to 47 and in the response dated 10 September the Parish stated 'no objections' to the 65 units. The proposal is an alternative to the 55no. touring caravans currently permitted to be at the site.

## **Kind Regards**

Alan Goforth Senior Planning Officer

### www.ryedale.gov.uk

Tel 01653 600666

Ryedale District Council, Ryedale House, Malton, North Yorkshire YO17 7HH

From: Development Management Sent: 03 November 2020 16:15 To: Planning Scanning Alan Goforth Subject: FW: 20/000703/MFUL

# Parish comments

From: Heslerton Parish Council Sent: 02 November 2020 13:23 To: Development Management Subject: 20/000703/MFUL

## Afternoon

Heslerton Parish Council have received complaints about the increase number of caravans on this site. The number of people living in these vans could exceed the existing number of residents in East Heslerton. The Parish Council wishes to object for this reason.

Regards Chris Adnitt Clerk to Heslerton Parish Council

Sent from Mail for Windows 10